Duke Power CGOMPANY
PO, BOX 33180
CHARLOTTE, NG, 28242

HAL B. TUCKER TELEPHONE
VR PREsIDENT (704) A7-480
EUALEAR PHOGUC TION May 31, 1984

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S§. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mss Be G. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4

Duke Power Company requested by letter of December 22, 1982, an exemption

to CFR 50.71(e). That regulation would have required Duke Power to update
the Final Safety Analysis Report (FSAR) for the two-unit McGuire Station
within 24 months after the issuance of the Unit 1 Operating License (OL).

The exemption requested that the FSAR be required to be updated 12 months
after the issuance of Unit 2's OL, i.e., May, 1984. 1In order to facilitate
future revisions, Duke has chosen to completely retype the FSAR using a

word processor. This effort has extended the completion date to August, 1984,
Accordingly, the exemption request of December 22, 1982 is hereby amended to
reflect a completion date of August, 1984,

Hal B. Tucker
SAG:glb

cc: Mr. W. T. Orders
Senior Resident Inspector
McGuire Nuclear Station

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region II

101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100

Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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